

ACCREDITING
COMMISSION
for COMMUNITY and
JUNIOR COLLEGES

January 31, 2011

Dr. Judy Miner President Foothill College 12345 El Monte Road Los Altos Hills, CA 94022

Dear President Miner:

The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges, Western Association of Schools and Colleges, at its meeting January 11-13, 2011, reviewed the Follow-Up Report submitted by the College. The Commission notes that the College has resolved Recommendation 4, as identified in the Commission's action letter of January 29, 2010.

The Commission expects that at the time of the next comprehensive review visit, the College demonstrates the sustainability of its efforts as documented in the Follow-Up Report and verified by the evaluation team,

10 COMMERCIAL BOULEVARD SUITE 204
NOVATO, CA 94949
TELEPHONE: (415) 506-0234
FAX: (415) 506-0238
E-MAIL: accjc@accjc.org

Page Two

On behalf of the Commission, I wish to express continuing interest in the institution's educational quality and students' success. Professional self-regulation is the most effective means of assuring institutional integrity, effectiveness, and quality.

Sincerely,

Barbara A. Beno. Ph.D.

Barbara a Berr

President

BAB/tl

cc: Dr. Linda Thor, Chancellor, Foothill-DeAnza CCD Mr. Richard Galope, Accreditation Liaison Officer Board President, Foothill-DeAnza CCD